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MR RAO IS HEADTEACHER FOR THE DAY! 

12.06.17 
This morning I woke up feeling nervous but also excited. I ate my breakfast fast and came to 
school for the biggest day ever, I was Headteacher for the day! After having my picture taken 
and signing certificates, I was pleased that I was not going to be doing all my new jobs alone. 
Next important job the late book and I am sorry, but I had to put a few children in the Late 
Book. 
 
Today was also the Cookie Crumble Competition. Once I met Daniele the judge from Le 
Creuset, I was so excited to try all the delicious cakes and cookies the children had made. 
Assembly was up next; it was really busy but I was happy about it. I called the Junior Travel 
Ambassadors (JTA’s) to announce the winner of the Pollution Solution Banner competition, I 
gave out Star of the Week certificates, we looked at which class won the punctuality cup for 
the week, the School Council gave out prizes to the class winners of the Cookie Crumble and 
Daniele gave out prizes to the KS winners. We ended assembly with our special school prayer.  
 
Next exciting job was spending my budget money. I bought skipping ropes, hula hoops and 
balls; I am sure the children will be very happy. I accidently managed to lean on the table and 
hit the alarm button but it was fixed very quickly. During the day I visited all the classes and 
the children were very happy to tell me what they were learning. The teaching that I saw was 
100% awesome! Break time was busy because I wanted to make sure that children were 
playing well. I got a surprise because some children cheered, ‘Mr Rao, Mr Rao!’ 
 
Being Headteacher I got to taste all the school dinners and they were good! I got to have lunch 
with year 1 and 2 and had a fun playtime. 
 
I also gave out stickers to children who were on the sun.  
 
I noticed it was not so hard to do Miss Coleman’s job. This has been the best day 
in my life -I give it 2000%. Thank you all for making my day so special! 
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